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This week we have been exploring the Northern 

Lights, we have used our gross motor skills to move our 

bodies around the classroom in swirling, wave like 

movements using a variety of coloured flipper flappers. 

On the art table we have created coloured filled skies 

with toothbrushes using a choice of green, purple and 

pink paint. 

 

Friday afternoon we decorated our own Pudsey 

colouring sheets and made spotty biscuits for Children 

in Need, all of the Brambles were able to ice and add 

coloured sprinkles of their choice.  

These were labelled in individual bags and put inside 

their lunchboxes. 

 

Thank you to all of the Families who donated to 

Children In Need, it was wonderful to see so many 

spotty outfits at Pre School today.  

 

Our number of the week: 2  

Our key words: Northern lights, sky, colours, swirl, 

illuminate and aurora 
 

 

 

Something Special 

 
Brambles have started to practice for our Winter 

Concert and you will be receiving your Invitations to 

attend this in the coming week. 

We look forward to sharing our Winter Songs with 

you. 
 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories:  The Lights that Dance in the 

Night by Yuval Zommer and Mr Wiggle and 

Mr Waggle by Pie Corbett 

 

Song: The Northern Lights in the Sky 

 

Rhyme: I see the Lights 

 

 

 

Please can you label all of your children’s coats, 

hats and gloves as we have several items that are 

the same in Brambles and it is becoming 

increasingly difficult to identify whose coat 

belongs to who. 

Thank you. 

 

Monday 11th September 

Applications for a reception school place opened. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 


